
December 2023
 The final edition of the year! As we reflect on a
year filled with successful deliveries of
accredited courses across the entire UK, we're
delighted to announce that while our schedule is
full for the remainder of 2023, we're now
accepting bookings for 2024, and spaces are
filling up rapidly!
Don't miss out on our E-Learning courses,
available at your fingertips and ready for
immediate access. As the year comes to a close,
we extend warm wishes for a joyful Christmas
and a prosperous New Year to all of you.
Thank you for being a part of our journey in 2023;
we look forward to welcoming you back in 2024
for another year of learning and growth!

As always, we are always one email,
phone call or message away. So get in
contact today to see how, where and
when we can AIT Medihelp you! 
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Santa Fun Run
Martin and Elle are lacing up their running shoes again
this year for the Santa Fun Run 5km, all in support of

Hope House Essex. In the spirit of giving, we're aiming to
match last year's impressive fundraising total of £150.

Your generosity makes a difference, and every
contribution is greatly appreciated. If a donation isn't
possible, sharing our fundraising page on your socials
would be equally incredible in spreading awareness.
Thank you for being a part of our mission to make a

positive impact this holiday season!

A big congratulations to our
giveaway winner who has won 10 E-

Learning licenses!
 Check our socials to see the winner
and make sure to follow us for our

next competition!
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